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Raszka Shelley

From: Marianne Laouri <mlaouri@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 2:44 PM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: Grey wolves

Please do not delist grey wolves from the endangered species. All scientific evidence points to the importance of wolves 

as apex predators to the sustainability of the ecosystem. Wolves are essential. Please let science guide policy, not fairy 

tales and prejudice.  

 

Best, 

 

Marianne Laouri, PhD 

 

Sent from my iPhone 


